
 

  

Sycamore Class enjoyed 6 weeks of Forest School in September and October 2020.  We played great games 

involving stealth like ‘Sneaky Sneakers’ and ‘Predator Prey’  The children had the opportunity to  make fire, 

whittle,  create own games, make craft with acorns, practise knot tying, make dens to keep dry, fun in the 

rain and lots of imaginative play and observations of nature. 
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Marshmallows 

and popcorn went 

down well! 

We worked out that the tarps make a great 

rain collector for washing hands. 



 

 

 
 

We used compasses to 

find out which direction 

we were moving in and 

natural features to notice 

where we are. 

Web assault course. 

Catapults 

Pale Tussock Moth 

 


